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MARKET UPDATE 
 ______________________________________________________  
 
i-Global Holdings Limited (Company) refers to its outstanding 31 December 
2017 Annual Report and 30 June 2018 Half Year Report. 
 
The preparation and audit of these reports is progressing and both reports are 
currently expected to be finalised and lodged by the end of February 2019. 
 
The Company's 30 June 2017 Half Year Report was lodged with NSX on 24 
December 2018. 
  
Upon lodgement of the reports the Company will seek to have its shares resume 
trading.    
  
Yours Faithfully 
 
Dr Koon Lip Choo 
Executive Chairman 
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